
Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School (West Kowloon) 

Special Announcement 

21 January 2022 

To: All students and their parents,        

School Arrangement on Suspension of Face-to-Face Classes 

Teachers and students’ well-being is always of top priority.  In view of the severe outbreak of COVID-19 
variant, the Education Bureau (EDB) has announced suspension of face-to-face lessons in secondary 
schools with effect from 24.1.2022, until the end of the Chinese New Year holiday.   

Your attention is drawn to the following rearrangement of S1-S6 lessons and other related matters.  

 

Date Particulars 

21.1.2022 (Fri) 

 

 ALL students should bring home all the textbooks and other necessary 
learning materials for use during zoom lessons 

 Students should ensure that they have the required device to support 
Zoom lessons 

 Students should inform their class teachers on 21.1.2022 if they anticipate 
any technical difficulty in attending Zoom lessons 

24.1.2022 (Mon) - 

27.1.2022 (Thu) 

 

 ALL students to attend lessons via Zoom (Refer to log in details attached) 

 Students should log in and attend Zoom lessons punctually and observe 
all relevant rules and regulations 

 A Zoom demo video is also available on the school webpage 

 The school will remain open to look after students who have to come back 
to school because of the lack of care-takers or have difficulty attending 
Zoom lessons at home 

 All school rules apply when students come back to school 

 

During the period of suspension of face-to-face classes, all stakeholders should stay tuned for the EDB 

announcements regarding school arrangement after the Chinese New Year holiday.  Please also browse 

the school webpage frequently for the latest messages from the school. 

You are reminded once again to take epidemic preventive measures and pay close attention to your health 

conditions. If you are confirmed with COVID-19 or have been a close contact of someone who is confirmed 

with COVID-19, please inform the school and seek medical advice immediately. 

Stay safe, stay healthy.  Wish you all the best! 

          ___________________ 

                 LEE Tung-ching 
           Principal 



Attachment 

 

ZOOM Lesson from 24th January 2022 to 27th January 2022  

 

All lessons for S.1 to S.6 will be conducted using real-time ZOOM lessons. Please 

follow the existing timetable and log in to ZOOM according to the schedule. Please 

find the login information sheet attached in this Special Announcement as well as in 

eClass.  

 

An instruction manual and a video demonstrating the steps of using ‘ZOOM’ are also 

available on school webpage for students’ reference. You may also access to these 

resources on the following link or QR code:  

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pAMDxH_H_Cs 

   

Please be reminded that  

a. real-time Zoom lessons are regular lessons and students must attend them 

punctually and seriously.  

b. Roll calls will be taken by class teachers and subjects teachers in the morning and 

every lesson respectively. All the subject matters taught in Zoom lessons will be 

included in the examination syllabi.  

c. Students are advised to be punctual and behave properly and responsively in 

lessons so as to obtain a favourable conduct grade. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pAMDxH_H_Cs
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